KARNATAKA FOREST DEPARTMENT
Office of the Deputy Conservator of Forests, Bagalkot Division, Bagalkot.

Phone : 08354 235769 email: defbagalkot@gmail.com

Date : 27/01/2018

Name of the work : Diversion of 0.415 Ha. of Forest land for
Naganathkolla temple for sand stone paved
pathway at Nagaral S B FS.No.70 of Badami
taluk, Bagalkot district.

SITE INSPECTION REPORT

| have visited the project spot on 26-01-2018 and observed that the
proposed area falls in the limits of Scrub and degraded forest. The project is
under the Government of India National Heritage Development and
Augmentation Yojana (HRIDAY). The project is development of Naganathkolla
road is a subcomponent of Integrated development of Arterial Road,
Transportation infrastructure, parking and signage DPR. The temple is historic
link with chalukya empire significant historic and heritage value. The project
is help to Historical, Recreational, Archaeological importance. And this project
does not affect endangered species of flora and fauna and National Parks,

wildlife sanctuary etc.

The above mentioned project will help in the use of locally available
material and architectural vocabulary and conservation guidelines. The
proposal benefits the tourism sector of Badami. The proposed project has been
approved at the city level Advisory and monitoring committee (CLMAC)
constituted under HRIDAY for implementation of the scheme and also by
HRIDAY National Empowered committee (HNEC) at Ministry of Urban
Development, Government of India. The provisions of the Forest (Conservation)
Act-1980. The forest land utilized is barest minimum. The project is required
for Naganathkolla temple Road for above importance. Hence, the proposal is
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recommended for approval.



